
15th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to invite you to a parent information evening onWednesday, 20th September, at 6pm

to discuss some supportive changes that we are planning to make for all Year 10 students who are

currently studying GCSE PE.

The meeting will be held in the Academy’s main hall.

We are aware that you may not be able to attend this meeting at short notice, but would encourage

you to do so as we will be sharing some important updates.

Please email me at blaw@magna-aspirations.org to confirm your attendance by the morning of

Tuesday 19th September.

Thank you for your continued support

Yours sincerely,

Mr B. Law

Head of PE
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